
 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
Advertisement for Bids 

  
 NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE - PRE-BID/SITE VISIT 
 
Sealed bids will be received for the following by Chicago Transit 
Authority at the Bid Office – 2nd Floor, 567 W. Lake Street, 
Chicago, IL, 60661-1498, no later than 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, 
December 30, 2014 at which time all such bids will be opened 
publicly and read aloud: 

 
Req No: B14OP01895, Spec. No. CTA 8305-14 
Service and Material for Hoekstra Building Automation 
System at 74th Garage for Up to (24) months from date 
of contract execution. 

    
  PROPOSAL GUARANTEE: NONE 
 
**The Pre-Bid Meeting and Site Visit has been changed 
to Wednesday, December 17, 2014 at 9:00 a.m. CST, at 
CTA’s 74th and Wood Bus Garage located at 1815 W. 74th 
Street, Chicago, Illinois 60636. 
 
For additional information, please contact Ben Thierry, 
Procurement Administrator, 312/681-2652. 

 
Any contract resulting from this advertisement will be awarded to 
the lowest responsive and responsible bidder. 
 
The contractor will be required to furnish certified copies of 
any and all Insurance Policies required in relation to this 
contract prior to CTA's execution. 
 
Chicago Transit Authority hereby notifies all bidders that it 
will affirmatively ensure that in regard to any contract entered 
into pursuant to this advertisement, Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise will be afforded full opportunity to submit bids in 
response to this invitation and will not be discriminated against 
on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in 
consideration for an award. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: When bids are sent by mail, delivery service or 
delivered in-person to the CTA Bid Office, the bidders shall be 
responsible for their delivery only to the Bid Office before the 
advertised date and hour for the opening of the bids. The Bid 
Office hours are Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m. Chicago time, except holidays. 
 
The right is reserved to accept any bid or any part or parts 
thereof or to reject any and all bids. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
      (2) 
 
All inquiries should be directed to and copies of bid documents 
obtained from the Bid Office – 2nd Floor, 567 W. Lake Street, 
Chicago, Illinois 60661-1498. 

 
CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
 
By: Ellen McCormack 
    Vice President, 
    Purchasing & Supply Chain 

December 11, 2014 
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